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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 981 Creates a new category of longevity pay for employees who meet standards in their 

annual evaluation. The first payment for 2 years of service will begin at $500.00 and will 

increase by $250.00 for each additional 2 years of service, capped at $3,250.00 for 20 years of 

service. State Impact is undeterminable. The bill affects almost all State agencies and 

performance ratings for employees are not uniformly/universally tracked in the State. The bill 

would have a maximum possible impact of no more than $16,014,274 if all eligible employees 

met the required standards, but this is not probable. There are too many variables to give a 

accurate realistic range. 

 

FY’22 Impact: Undeterminable 

 

Full Year Impact: Undeterminable 
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